
Friday 4th October 2019 

Coming to school is important. Each week we will award a certificate to the class with the best attendance 
and the class with the most awards at the end of each term will receive a treat. You must ring school and 

inform school on the first day of absence. 
 

Attendance Winners of the Week. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
THERE HAVE BEEN COMPLAINTS RE THE PARKING AROUND THE SCHOOL. PLEASE BE CONSIDERATE WHEN 
PARKING AND DO NOT BLOCK THE ROAD OR PUBLIC FOOT PATHS. 
 

ALDI’S KIT FOR SCHOOLS 
WHEN YOU SPEND £30 IN ANY ALDI STORE YOU WILL RECEIVE A SPECIAL GB 
ATHLETE STICKER. BRING IT INTO SCHOOL. ONCE WE HAVE COLLECTED 300 

STICKERS WE WILL RECEIVE AN EXCLUSIVE SCHOOL SPORTS KIT AND WE COULD 
WIN ONE OF £20’000 PRIZES! 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT! 
 
 

Autumn Term Events 

Every Monday pm 9.9.19-16.12.19 Year 6 swimming pm. 

9.10.19 1-2.30 Y4 Football at Boldon School (3 teams) 

17.10.19 1-2.30 Y5 Rugby 3 teams (squad of 12) 

18.10.19 10am Harvest Festival in school hall. 

w/c 21.10.19 Multi- cultural week in school – a variety of activities and 
visitors in school. 
Dance around the world – visitor in school for all year 
groups. 

23.10.19 4-5.30pm Spooky Disco (more to follow) 

24.10.19 9.30-12.00 Y5 Tag Rugby (3 teams) 

25.10.19 INSET DAY 

w/e 27.9.19 
6JO 

98.89% 
w/e 4.10.19 

6FD 
97.89% 

 



 
SCHOOL WEBSITE 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO TAKE A LOOK AT OUR SCHOOL WEBSITE. HERE YOU WILL 
FIND LOTS OF INFORMATION INCLUDING POLICIES AND CURRICULUM TO FIND 

OUT WHAT YOOUR CHILD IS STUDYING THIS HALF TERM. LOTS OF PHOTOGRAPHS 
WILL BE ADDED ON A REGULAR BASIS. A CALENDAR OF EVENTS IS UPDATED 

REGULARLY ALSO. 
 

WELL DONE TO OUR FOOTBALL TEAM WHO PLAYED 2 GAMES LAST NIGHT. THEIR 
BEHAVIOUR WAS IMPECCABLE. THEY TRIED REALLY HARD BUT LOST BOTH GAMES 
3-1 AGAINST JARROW CROSS AND 4-2 AGAINST ST GREGORY’S. KEEP PUTTING IN 

THE EFFORT AND WORKING HARD. 
 

 Merit Award Winners 

3AE – RUBIE LANE; 4NG – SOPHIE WELCH; 5LR – AVA ROBERTSON; 6JO – GRACIE MOORE. 

PLEASE NOTE NO DOGS ARE ALLOWED ANYWHERE ON THE SCHOOL PREMISES – 
EITHER WALKING OR BEING CARRIED. THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED 

SUPPORT. 
 
 
 


